
N ca 
 

 
August 2024

 

 
 

Dear Jaguar Families, 

 
On behalf of the Parent Teacher Club (PTC) at Clovis Elementary, we want to welcome you and your 

families to the 2024-25 school year!  We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join the Parent 

Teacher Club (PTC).  Your support and input is invaluable, and we need families to help make this a 

successful and memorable year for all of our teachers, staff and students! 

 
The PTC is a partnership between parents, teachers, and the Clovis Elementary staff.  It is comprised of 

parent & family volunteers and school staff, focused on the needs of our students and staff. People like you 

and me who take pride in our children, their education, and Clovis Elementary! 

 
Together, we provide financial and volunteer support for campus activities.  Funds raised by PTC are 

directly used to purchase educational programs, supplies, and equipment.  Our fundraising efforts over 

the years have helped to supply a new golf cart, the tables under the shade structure, the salary for 

campus monitors to keep our students safe during recess and other instructional materials, general 

classroom supplies, and supplemental funding for extracurricular activities.  

 

PTC arranges several activities for students, families and the community such as Trunk or Treat, 

Family Dance night, Grateful Grams, Valentines Grams, Snack Bar, local restaurant nights, the 

CARNIVAL and much more!  Your volunteer help in any capacity is truly appreciated! 

 
It is highly recommended to attend PTC meetings to stay informed but not mandatory. Great volunteers 

are involved with everything that we do.  We invite you to become an involved member of the PTC. One 

way is to become a room parent and work closely with your child’s teacher throughout the school year to 

help organize holiday parties or classroom celebrations.  Any amount of time you volunteer is greatly 

appreciated and personally rewarding. Together we can make this school year great! 

 
PTC meetings take place at 6:00 pm in the Clovis Elementary Library.  Everyone is welcome and 

encouraged to attend.  If you have a childcare issue during a scheduled meeting, you are welcome to bring 

your child(ren) and they may quietly read or complete homework. 

 

2024-2025 Scheduled Meetings: 9/10/24, 10/08/24, 11/12/24, 1/14/25, 2/18/25, 3/11/25, 4/8/25, 

5/6/25 

 
Through the Parent Teacher Club lies an opportunity to make a difference in ALL students’ school 

experiences. 

 
From the PTC Board, we want to say 

thank you! 

 
Megan Schlunegger  

Stephanie Furrow 

Lindsay Calloway 

Seasha Neal 

Priscilla Quintero 

Ashely Henderson 


